
MEDIA RELEASE 

HAMLIN COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 

 

Incident Code: Structure Fire 

Date of Call: May 17th, 2025 

Time of Call: 7:18am 

Location: About 3 miles east of Hazel 

 

Details: 
On Saturday, May 17th, 2025 at approximately 7:18am, Watertown 

Regional Dispatch received a 911 call of a detached garage fire about 

three miles east of Hazel. 

 

The Hazel Volunteer Fire Department and the Hamlin County Sheriff’s 

Office were dispatched to the fire.  Fire crews were able to quickly 

get the fire under control.  Nobody was inside the structure and no 

injuries were reported.  The structure was a complete lost.  
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Any defendant(s) listed are presumed innocent under the U.S. Constitution. 

AUTH/ A2 C/ NA  



 


